





## **Dear Parent/Guardian**

## Red Nose Day Friday 24 March 2017

This year, again by popular demand from our Students, **Samuel Ward Academy** is really excited to be raising money for Red Nose Day 2017! As one of the UK's biggest fundraising events, Red Nose Day brings the entire nation together to do something funny for money.

To do our bit and raise money we will be:

- allowing students to come to school in non-uniform, wearing something red where possible. A
  donation of £1 will be asked from each student not wearing uniform. Please note: the usual rules
  for non-uniform days apply, e.g. no dyed hair, no skimpy or revealing clothing, no unsuitable
  footwear. (This is a voluntary activity and students are not obliged to participate.)
- allowing various other events and sales around school to raise money.
   (These events and sales will take place outside of lessons and will be approved by Miss Powell)
- selling **Red Noses** around school during this week.

All the money we raise helps people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK and across Africa. To find out more about Red Nose Day visit <a href="https://www.rednoseday.com/schools">www.rednoseday.com/schools</a>

We really appreciate your support and are proud that this is something Samuel ward Academy Students have asked to do this year.

Yours faithfully

Miss J Powell
Assistant Headteacher